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Rick Jennett

From: Josh Ostroff <jostroff@natickma.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 12:33 PM
To: Rick Jennett; jfreedman@natickma.org
Subject: Parking Advisory Committee

Rick and Jon, 
 
Please accept my resignation from the Parking Advisory Committee.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Josh Ostroff  
 
 
——————— 
 
 
Hi Rick, I hope you had a good Thanksgiving! 
 
Do you have any update on this? I see from Bill’s memo on parking fees that there is a waiting list of 76 commuters.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Josh 
 
Josh Ostroff 
Chair, Cochituate Rail Trail Advisory Committee and Transportation Advisory Committee 
Town of Natick 
508 654-3330 
jostroff@natickma.org 
 
 
 

On Nov 6, 2017, at 8:46 PM, Rick Jennett <rjennett@smartsourcellc.com> wrote: 
 
Please allow me to reach out to the committee as chair  
Thank you 

Rick  ;-}  
 
Rick Jennett 
508-397-9922 
 
Phone Reply Msg. 
 
On Nov 6, 2017, at 8:45 PM, Josh Ostroff <jostroff@natickma.org> wrote: 

Rick and Jon, 
 


